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Rosenberg Corey

From: Kate Gallagher <kgallagherlmft@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 8:23 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB 860

Please support SB 860.  Equal pay for equal work needs to be the norm rather than an exception.  Anyone 
who is qualified to charge for a certain code should be paid the same when that code is billed. Thanks for 
voting. 
 
--  
Kate Gallagher, M.Ed., LMFT, LPC, CHt 
10490 SW Eastridge St., 110A 
5802 SE Powell Blvd., 210 
503-403-9621 
kate-gallagher-therapist.com 


